
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Monday 30th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Scholastic Book Club 
 
As you are hopefully aware, The Beacon as a school is invested in promoting a love of 
‘Reading for Pleasure’.  
 
Following on from the success of our recent ‘Communication Day’ the latest Scholastic Book 
Club catalogue is now live. As before, this gives you the opportunity to buy children’s books 
at a discounted price, with free delivery to school. As an added bonus, for every £1 you 
spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards, to help 
build our library even further. 

 
Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to 
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/the-beacon-ct19/digital-book-club to browse the latest books 
and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 
20p in Scholastic Rewards.  Please place your order online by November 24th, 2023. 
 
The books will be delivered to school and distributed in time for Christmas.  Who needs 
chocolate, when you have books! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sam Burgess 
Accelerated Reader Lead (and book lover) 
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